
Speedwatch would welcome some more volunteers 
 
Our latest report is shown below.  We have more to do!  Volunteers are needed so 
we can run more sessions and gather more data to get a full picture of traffic speeds.  
Please contact us at the email address below. 
 

 
Latest report, 22nd March 2024 

 

Speedwatch volunteers were out from 10 to 11am on Thursday 22 March, 
monitoring traffic N and S bound in High Street (30 mins each way). Here are the 
stats: 
 

• High Street Northbound: 12 out of 56 vehicles (22%) were recorded as 
speeding (25+mph). 33% of speeding vehicles were travelling at 30+mph 
which is 50% over the 20mph speed limit. 

 

• High Street Southbound: 19 out of 108 vehicles (18%) were driving at 
25+mph. 50% of speeding vehicles were travelling at 30+mph with a top 
speed of 35mph, 75% higher than the speed limit. 

 
Linda Gray 

Whitchurch Speedwatch Co-ordinator 
lindapgray100@gmail.com 

mailto:lindapgray100@gmail.com

